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P A T I E N T  I N F O R M A T I O N

Our Inpatient
Pediatric
Physician Team
In partnership with UMass Memorial
Children’s Medical Center

HealthAlliance Hospital is a not-for-profit, full service,

acute care hospital that serves the communities of

North Central Massachusetts and Southern New

Hampshire.  As a member of UMass Memorial Health

Care, HealthAlliance Hospital offers direct access to

the advanced medical technology and specialty services

that are part of the region’s academic medical center.

The HealthAlliance system includes a hospital with

services on two campuses in Leominster and

Fitchburg, a regional cancer center, outpatient physical

therapy centers, a home health and hospice agency, and

primary and specialty care physician practices.  For

more information about HealthAlliance Hospital, visit

www.healthalliance.com.



Who We Are

The HealthAlliance Hospital Pediatric Hospitalists 
are highly qualified, board-certified pediatric 
clinicians who specialize in providing 24-hour, 
in-house coverage for pediatric patients who require 
hospitalization.  The pediatric hospitalists also attend
deliveries and provide newborn care.  Our pediatric
hospitalists are available immediately to treat clinical
conditions as they arise and to provide ongoing 
evaluation and monitoring as needed.

Coordinated Care

Our pediatric hospitalists provide family-centered 
care and coordinate the care of your child with your
outside pediatrician, keeping him or her informed of
the child’s condition, progress, and plan for discharge.
If transfer of your child should become necessary, the
pediatric hospitalist will discuss this with you and 
coordinate with nursing and case management to 
transition your child to another facility.

Here For Your Child

Beginning in September 2010, our pediatric hospitalists
will be available to care for your child 24 hours a day, 
7 days a week. 

Any Questions?

During your child’s hospitalization, you can reach a
pediatric hospitalist by contacting your child’s nurse.

Meet Our Pediatric Hospitalists

A pediatric hospitalist is a pediatrician who specializes 
in hospital-based pediatric services.  They have completed
a three year residency in general pediatrics, are board-
certified or board-eligible in pediatrics, and also have
NRP, PALS, and BLS certifications.  In addition, all 
pediatric hospitalists have experience in newborn 
resuscitation, stabilization, and transport.

Katy-Ann Hannigan, DO is board certified in Pediatrics.
She earned her medical degree from 
Des Moines University at the
Osteopathic Medical Center and 
completed her residency at St. John
Hospital and Medical Center.

Nicole Sheanon, MD is board certified in Pediatrics.
She earned her medical degree at the
University of Cincinnati College of
Medicine.  Nicole was also the Chief
Resident in the Department of Pediatrics
at UMass Memorial Medical Center. 

Anne Josephs, MD is board certified in Pediatrics.  She
received her medical degree from 
UMass Medical School and completed
her residency at Baystate Medical Center,
the Western Campus of Tufts University
School of Medicine.

Linda George, MD is board eligible in Pediatrics.  She
received her medical degree from SUNY
Downstate College of Medicine and
completed her residency at Baystate
Medical Center, the Western Campus of
Tufts University School of Medicine.

Experts in caring for kids

A partnership with 

UMass Memorial Children’s Medical Center




